
 

  

 
 

 

Understanding cyber security and preparing for an attack 

Tuesday, 24th September 2024 
 

Cancellations: 
Places can be cancelled without penalty until 4:00pm on Tuesday 10th September.  
 
Substitutions: 
Name changes for attendees will be accepted free of charge up until 4:00pm on Thursday 19th 
September. We regret that name changes will not be accepted after this time. 
 
All cancellations/substitutions must be made in writing by emailing the BSA events team at 
events@bsa.org.uk 
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